Ministry of Health and Wellnesé
Mauritius

MHC/MCC/RG/FS 19 May 2022

The Chief Executive Officer
Anna Medical College

Sans Souci Road,

Montagne Blanche,
Mauritius

Dear Sir,

Internship of Medical Students from India studying in Mauritius

Please refer to the meeting held at the Economic Development Board (EDB)
on Thursday 03 March 2022 regarding the above subject matter.

2. Kindly be informed that the Ministry is in principle agreeable to arrange for
the internship of Indian Medical Students enrolling for undergraduate Medical
Education in Mauritius to be provisionally registered with the Medical Council of
Mauritius for the purpose of their internship. To this end, amendments to the
Medical Council Act are currently under consideration.

3. It is understood that all costs relating to the internship will be borne by the
Medical Institution concerned.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs 2 allmahomed
Permanent Secretary
for Senior Chief Executive
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